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Annual Parish Meeting on 5th May 2022 at Beambridge Village Hall.   
 

Minutes 

Attendance: Cllr Barbara Archer (Chair), Cllrs Ed Povey, Val Fotheringham, 

David Marston, Chris Meeson, Antonia Bury and Graham Williams. Cllr 

Cecilia Motley (Shropshire Council), H Coonick (Clerk/RFO). One member 

of the public. 

1. Welcome by the Chair of Munslow Parish Council - Cllr Barbara Archer 

2. Apologies for Absence: Cllr Dobson 

3. Notice Convening the Meeting  

In accordance with Statute, the notice convening the meeting has been duly 

published on the Council’s Notice Boards and elsewhere throughout the 

Parish. 

4. The Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 20th May 2021: were 

approved and signed. 

5. Annual Reports 

5.1. Chair’s Report: Available on the Parish Council website or from the Clerk 

5.2. Village Hall – Cllr Dobson is absent but sent a report stating that Wifi is 

now available in the Village Hall but the electrics are not yet complete.  

The Hall committee has been very involved in organising events for the 

Jubilee. 

5.3. Shropshire Council Report: Available on the Parish Council website or 

from the Clerk 

6. Community Governance and The Boundary Review: Cllr Archer reported 

that she had contacted Diddlebury Parish Council regarding Aston Top. Cllr 

Motley will raise the issue at the Diddlebury PC meeting. 

7. Update on the Parish Council’s work to reduce the speed of vehicles: Cllr 

Archer reported that the Parish Council have been in contact with both 

Shropshire Council and other parishes along the B4368. As a result a route 

study has been performed and we are awaiting the report.  The Speed 

Watch Team in Munslow has been advised by West Mercia Police that it 

was too dangerous for them to operate but a new initiative by the police 
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will be in operation in Munslow soon.  A Speed Watch Team for Aston 

Munslow was planned but the Police were unable to support it as there was 

not sufficient road engineering in the village. At the last Parish Council 

meeting it was agreed to support the ‘20’s Plenty For Us’ National 

Campaign.   

8. Hear about Plans for a New Defibrillator in the Parish: The Parish Council 

has been looking into this for a number of years.  The most likely site is the 

telephone box outside The Crown in Munslow.  We are in the process of 

sourcing a defibrillator and an electrician to organise the connection. 

9. Open Forum: No issues were raised. 

 

Signed by the Chairperson     Date: 
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